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Legal Studies Association of NSW Inc 

 
MEMBERSHIP 2022 

 
INVOICE 

 
Invoice date 1/10/2021 
ABN: 31 154 437 426 

 
 

The Legal Studies Association exists to support its Members in their teaching and learning of Legal 
Studies. Membership gives you many benefits. Most of our professional development opportunities are 
only available to Members. In addition, you will have access to the Members Resources section of our 
website, which contains videos, teaching resources and articles for Legal Studies and Commerce, our 
journal Legal Briefs, and two exam papers (Trial HSC and Preliminary). These resources are all designed 
to save you time and to support you and your students.  
 
In 2021 the LSA introduced a tiered membership system depending on the number of teachers at the 
school. This meant that every teacher could log on to the LSA website, receive our emails and register for 
events. For the overwhelming majority of schools this led to a reduction in the price of LSA Membership. 
 
For 2022 we are continuing the tiered membership structure. We will also be offering more free events to 
Members, so the price of membership now includes online attendance at Info Nights and webinars, 
resources for Commerce, and the expanded range of resources on the website.  
 
2022 Membership is valid until 31 January 2023. 
 
1. Membership fee:  

$80  Student Teacher or Retired Teacher (NB does not include exam papers)  
$180  School with 1 – 3 Legal Studies teachers    
$210  School with 4 or more Legal Studies teachers  

 
(GST included) 
 

 
2. Payment method  

EFT or Credit Card – details on the Membership Application form. 
  

 
If you are wishing to join as a new Member, please email office@lsa.net.au with the name 
and email address of the main contact for your school (must be a Legal Studies teacher) and 

the number of teachers you wish to register. 
 

IF YOU PAID FOR MEMBERSHIP IN 2021, you should have already received a renewal 
invoice. Email the office if you have not received your renewal. 

 
Thank you for your interest in the work of the LSA! 

Supporting the teaching and learning of Legal Studies since 1994 
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	Legal Studies Association of NSW Inc

